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Presentation of the festival “A summer in Saint-Saturnin”  
 
This presentation document is intended for exhibiting artists.  
 
Since 2021, the town hall of Saint-Saturnin has been organizing an art exhibition in 
emblematic places in the town every summer from July 1 to August 30.  
 
The exhibition aims to be heterogeneous in terms of artistic disciplines (painting, 
photography, street art, etc...).  
 
Here are the basics for this year:  
 
The exhibition venues selected are linked to the respect of the tourist pedestrian circuit. 
 
You will find some photos at the end of the presentation. Of course, artists will be able to 
freely sell their works without commission of any kind to the municipality.  
 
Communication will be ensured by leaflets / posters and communications in the traditional 
media as well as through tourist offices.  
 
Hook up/unhook days will be Mondays only.  
 
The artists will benefit if necessary from the help of the technical services of the 
municipality.  
 
The municipality will also be able to set up exhibition equipment to help showcase the 
works.  
 
Each artist must come and visit their showroom and provide us with their needs for the day 
of the hanging at least two weeks in advance.  
 
During the days and hours of opening, he must be present and ensure the guarding as well 
as the presentation to the public of his works himself or with a person of trust to whom he 
will delegate it.  
 
We ask artists to open the exhibition at MINIMUM on the following time slots :  
 
- Wednesday to Friday 3 p.m. to 6 p.m.  
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- Saturday and Sunday from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. and 3 p.m. to 6 p.m.  
 
Attached is a registration form for the event.  
I remain available to meet or inform any interested exhibitor. 
 

YEPES Sébastien 
Adjoint économie/tourisme/urbanisme/patrimoine 

+33 6 17 15 50 63 / sebastien.yepes@saint-saturnin63.fr 
 

En espérant vous voir nombreux et à très bientôt. 
 


